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	Purpose/Objective:  To provide an update to the Working Document toward a Preliminary Draft Revision of Report ITU-R M.2305-0 that was initiated during the June/July 2023 meeting of WP 4C.     


	Abstract:  Working Party 4C initiated work on a potential revision to Report ITU-R M.2305 at its June/July 2023 meeting.  This contribution is intended to progress that work by proposing updates to the WD toward a PDR of Report ITU-R M.2305-0 on aggregate interference from EESS (active) spaceborne SAR instruments into RNSS earth station receivers operating in the 1 215‑1 300 MHz frequency band.  
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